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Planning	for	the	2008	joint	conference	with	Utah	Library	Association	is	proceeding	on	
schedule.		

Phone	conferences	have	been	held	several	times	with	the	ULA	conference	officials,	Wayne	
Hanway	and	Rob	Banks.	Some	of	these	calls	have	been	with	the	hotel	management	to	
address	contract	concerns	and	clarify	any	issues	we	have.	

The	theme	has	been	selected	“Where	Paths	Meet:	Connecting	Libraries	and	Communities.”	
A	logo	is	in	development	and	other	information	is	in	process.	

While	attending	ALA	Legislative	Day	in	Washington,	DC,	I	was	able	to	meet	with	Dorothy	
Horan,	President	of	ULA	and	discussions	about	potential	keynote	speakers	occurred.	

 


